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The regular monthly meeting of the Village of Brownville was held on Tuesday, July 9, 2019 in the Board Room at the
Brown Mansion, Brownville, N.Y.

__Present:

Also Present:

Patrick Connor-Mayor Leo Thompson — Trustee
Bob Goutremout — Trustee Mike Walrath - Trustee
Steve Mott - Trustee

Bill Pickett — Superintendent Jeff West
Amber Klusacek — Deputy Clerk

Mayor Connor called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Trustee Walrath made a motion, seconded by Trustee Goutremout to approve the minutes of the previous meeting as

submitted, all were in favor, carried.

Trustee Mott informed the Board about a complaint a resident made about their neighbor who has not been keeping his

yard mowed. He informed the Board that this resident will be selling the house as soon as the estate is settled.

Trustee Walrath inquired about installing a road sign on Washington Street for The Blind. Superintendent Pickett will
look into this with the County.

Trustee Thompson informed the Board about a couple of complaints he has received. A boat has been parked in front of
108 Pike Street since Spring. Officer Jobson will look into this complaint. Trustee Thompson would also like Clerk West
to send a letter to Eric Hoselton to have the lawn mowed at 222 Brown Blvd.

Superintendent Pickett informed the Board that the DPW Dept. and Trustee Mott will be attending a one day water and
wastewater treatment seminar in Alex Bay.

Mayor Connor informed the Board he has had several residents inquire about a crosswalk by the Firehall & Post Office.

Superintendent Pickett will contact the County to help stripe and label this crosswalk. Mayor Connor received a

complaint about the drainage in front of 122 West Main Street, because it is a state road the Board is in agreement that the

state is responsible for maintaining it. Mayor Connor discussed a problem at the sewer plant with Neenah. We are
receiving too many solids from Neenah. This could cause a problem with the bacteria at our plant. Superintendent
Pickett will set up a meeting to discuss this situation. Mayor Connor will be attending a meeting about the Glen Park

Hydro Plant on 7/31/19 @9:00 am at General Brown High School and invited the Board to go as well. The construction

on Brown Road has been delayed. The county is waiting for permission from the state to start this project.

Trustee Walrath made a motion seconded by Trustee Goutremout to pay the audited bills Abstract #7A - $18,924.97

And #7B —$994.13 and adjourn

Respectfully submitted,

[t st

Annette West, RMC

Village Clerk



